
 
 

 

bringing in 
P.E kits on 
a Tuesday 

and 
Thursday

Practising 
my 4x and 
8x and 3x 

times tables 
at home

You can 
help 

me by:

Reading
• In Reading our focus 

novel is the Iron Man 
by Ted Hughes.  Our 
focus will be on 
answering 
comprehension 
questions that ask 
children to retrieve 
information from the 
text, infer and 
predict about 
events.  We will also 
be reading and 
discussing a couple 
of poems and 
various newspaper 
reports.

Writing
•In Writing we will 
be concentrating 
on:
writing character 
descriptions, diary 
entries,  and 
creating a 
newspaper report

Maths
• In Maths we will 

be concentrating 
on: 
- Data handling 
using tables, 
pictographs and 
bar graphs.
- Multiplication
3,4 and 8 times 
table. 
Mutliplying a 2 
digit number by 
a one digit 
number.
- Division 

Topic
•Our topic is: Stone Age 
to Iron Age

•Writing instructions
•Exploring and 
comparing the diet of 
the different ages.

•Planning, building and 
evaluating an Iron Age 
Round House.

Class Teacher: Miss Brown
Other adults: Mrs  Gray, Miss Bojanic, Mrs Hodgkinson

Class Newsletter
Autumn 2 Year 3

Special 
days 
are:

Tuesdays
P.E and Mrs 
Hodgkinson 

teaching

Thursday
P.E

Fridays
Children's 
University

Thank you for all your 
hard work with the 

learning logs.  The work 
has been fantastic and 

our "museum" of 
artefacts is looking 

amazing.  The children 
love showing off their 

hard work.

Reading book -
should be read at 

least three times a 
week and returned 

to school daily.

Home 
Learning

Welcome back after the 
holidays. Hope you all 

had a fab break! We are 
all looking forward to 
another hard working 
term now we have all 
settled into our new 

routines.  I am looking 
forward to starting our 

new novel Iron Man and 
continuing our fantastic 

topic work.


